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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 82ND LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 11, 2011

TO: Honorable Ryan Guillen, Chair, House Committee on Culture, Recreation & Tourism 

FROM: John S O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3726 by Guillen ( Relating to the private entity granted care and custody of the Alamo.), 
Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would require the custodian of the Alamo to submit a financial accountability and general 
transparency report to the Comptroller, Governor and Texas Historical Commission (THC) by 
December 1 of each year. The content of the report is identified in the bill. The bill would require the 
custodian to keep in its permanent records certain financial records relating to documents included in 
the report and make such records available to the Comptroller, Governor, and THC upon request. The 
bill would require the custodian to establish an Alamo Preservation Advisory Board (Board) 
composed of at least 10 members, including one representative of the THC and one representative of 
the Texas Facilities Commission (TFC), and authorize the inclusion of other nonvoting members 
interested. The president of the custodian would serve as the presiding officer of the Board. The bill 
would designate the duties of the Board relating to promotion and support for the Alamo complex. 

It is anticipated that any additional costs for the THC and TFC associated with implementation of the 
legislation could be absorbed within existing resources.

The bill would require the custodian of the Alamo to appoint a representative of the City of San 
Antonio Office of Historic Preservation to the Alamo Preservation Advisory Board. No significant 
fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 303 Facilities Commission, 808 Historical Commission
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